[bookmark: _GoBack]Last year West Wratting Parish Council was successful in bidding for a Local Highways Initiative grant to change the speed signs on the main entrances to the village.  40mph zones have been introduced, so please note the new restrictions.  
Furthermore, West Wratting with other villages, have purchase Speed indicator devices (SIDs).  West Wratting will share their use.  The SIDs are able to be moved to various locations.  The Parish Council hope this will make our village a safer place. 
Mira Nichols
